
 
East Goshen Township 

Sustainability Advisory Committee 
1580 Paoli Pike 

        May 4, 2020 
Final Minutes 

 
 

Present 
Christi Supple, Tom Kilburn, Kipp Happ, David Shuey, Jason Lang, Mary McCloskey, Bryan 
Hutchison, Jon Altshul, Susan D’Amore 
 
Members of Public in Attendance 
None 
 
Call To Order 
Meeting was called to order by Christi Supple at 7:02pm  
 
Pledge of Allegiance and Moment of Silence  
Led by Kipp Happ 
 
Christi asked if meeting was being recording 
No recording 
 
Approval of Minutes 
None 
 
Chairperson’s Report 
C. Supple discussed the CADMUS report and that the SAC would be making recommendations 
to the BOS.   
 
Old Business 

a. Cadmus Report Analysis 
a. B. Hutchison led the discussion of the CADMUS Report noting that the SAC 

would be looking to make 6-7 recommendations total. D. Shuey mentioned that 
the WC COG was moving forward with the PPA and that was a great place to 
start. T. Kilburn asked why nuclear wasn’t considered in the plan. T. Kilburn also 
stated his preference if agreeing to the PPA would be to source local Chesco 
energy. J. Altshul noted if we did is  that there would like be no cost savings to 
the Township. K. Happ will explore this further. The SAC made the following 
recommendations to the BOS from the CADMUS Report (1,2,3,4,5,7) as 
presented. This will be presented to the BOS via Memo at a future BOS meeting.  
 

b. Report on Part 1 of first seminar 



a. K. Happ discussed the upcoming Solar ZOOM Expo, there are 25 or so residents 
signed up and the speakers are ready, to be held June 1, 2020. 

c. Discussion of sequencing for next 3 seminars. Selection of possible dates 
a. C. Supple asked which topics should come next. K. Happ said that gardening 

would fit a summer time frame. B. Hutchison said maybe they could do 
composting. C. Supple asked about adding educational videos to the website. A 
second solar expo (Part 2) was scheduled for Monday, June 22, 2020.  
  

d. Discussion of insert ideas for EG Newslette New Business 
a. M. McCloskey thought we could discuss recycling. C. Supple noted this would be 

an insert in the digital newsletter.  
 
Public Comment 
No public comment. 
 
Adjournment 
Meeting adjourned at 8:46pm 
 
Submitted by Jason Lang 


